
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (‘CySEC’) would like to inform all 
interested parties that Directive CSE 01 of 2015 regarding the Delisting of Securities 
from the Cyprus Stock Exchange Following an Application by the Issuer has been 
published in the Official Gazette of the Republic, on the 13th November 2015 (Annex 
Three, Part I, No 4905, R.A.D. 392/2015). 
 
 The Directive is available online at Cysec’s website here.  
 
The Directive CSE 01 of 2015 is in force from Friday 13th of November 2015, the date of 
its publication in the Official Gazette of the Republic.  
 

 

Nicosia, 22 December 2015 

 

 

 

http://www.cysec.gov.cy/CMSPages/GetFile.aspx?guid=2fd6e494-76e7-4701-9f72-3ebf6b2d3e2c

